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Comments: Please consider limiting access to the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex.  Yes people should be

allowed to visit the wilderness, but not at the expense of fragile habitat and species. Our Extreme Sports and

Survival activities do have an impact on the environment. Just because a group is on a guided tour doesn't

lessen the impact. Once an animal becomes habitualized to humans, they become a "nuisance " and are

eliminated aka killed. Why set the animals up for failure by exposing them to humans in the first place?  Fragile

plants won't rebound from constant exposure to human foot traffic.  Let's manage these fragile areas by limiting

human interaction instead of expanding it.


